
 

THE HOLY TRINITY NEWSLETTER Mon 24th May 

 

HALF-TERM CLOSURE 
School will close at the end of the day on Friday 28th May for the 2-week summer half-term holiday. It will 
open again on Monday 14th June. On both days the usual bubble start and end times will apply. 
 
 
FREE SCHOOL MEALS VOUCHERS: 
Parents who are eligible for Benefits-Related Free School Meals will receive electronic vouchers in the usual 
way for the first week of the half-term holiday. There will not be vouchers provided for the 2nd week. 
 
Orders and payment for class photographs must be returned by tomorrow, 
Tuesday 25th May. 
 
RESIDENTIAL VISIT – JULY 2021: 
This year’s Residential Visit to North Wales is still planned to go ahead during the week beginning Monday 
12th July, but unfortunately Year 5 children will be unable to attend in order for Covid-19 requirements set 
out by the government to be met. 
The parents of Year 6 children who will be taking part, will have the opportunity to attend a meeting early 
in the next half-term where the arrangements and organisation for the visit will be explained. An 
information booklet will also be published, including the clothing and equipment list for the visit. The dates 
of the parents’ meetings will be sent out via the mobile app to Year 6 parents later this week. 
 
 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
 
The full re-introduction of the school uniform policy will be postponed until the start of the new 
school year in September, in recognition of the financial strains that have been placed on some 
families in the past year.  
 
In the meantime, please ensure that your child is sent to school in as much of the expected 
uniform as is possible, especially a red sweatshirt and suitable trousers/leggings. 
 
Please do not allow your child to come to school in trainers if you know that they have suitable 
school shoes. 
 
Aspects such as the wearing of earrings and jewellery have always been, and remain in 
place. Earrings must be small, round stud type in design. No other styles or designs are 
allowed, on safety grounds.  
 
Full details of the school uniform policy will be sent out during the next half-term. 
 

 
CLASS ATTENDANCE COMPETITION 

1st Place CLASS 3M 98.0% 
2nd Place CLASS RECG 97.3% 
3rd Place CLASS 6D 97.2% 
This week’s Overall School Attendance Rate >>>>>>>>>>>>> 94.1% 
The Attendance Rate since the Start of the School Year >>>>>> 96.2% 
 
 



 
 
 


